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Askin, Tim

From: Samuel Radcliffe <samuel.radcliffe@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2019 9:17 AM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: Re: Application for Certificate of Appropriateness

Tim, 
 
I reviewed your report on our application and understand the conditions regarding elastomeric paint 
and masonry. Both of our contractors (O'Brien Painting and Holton Brothers for masonry) have 
worked in the neighborhood so I don't believe they will have any issues with the conditions. Given 
that, do I need to be present at the meeting this afternoon? 
 
Thanks. 
 
...Sam 
 
Samuel J. Radcliffe 
2912 E. Belleview Place 
Milwaukee,  WI 53211 
  
Cell:     414.964.6400 
 
 
On Thu, Feb 7, 2019 at 11:19 AM Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

Noted, thank you. See you on the 4th. 

  

From: Samuel Radcliffe [mailto:samuel.radcliffe@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 10:07 AM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission 
Cc: Mary_Jo Radcliffe 
Subject: Re: Application for Certificate of Appropriateness 

  

Tim, 

  

Attached is the Marvin brochure from which I captured the storm/screen image (page 19 in the 
brochure) in our application. Note that the caption to the picture we provided indicates that the product 
comes in either wood or aluminum clad. Also attached is our order with Lisbon that indicates wood. 
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The leaded tape will be the same materials and application process as the kitchen window that was 
approved. Here is a close-up photo. It really is high quality work. 

  

 

  

Please let me know if you need additional information.  

  

Thanks. 

  

...Sam 

  

On Wed, Feb 6, 2019 at 9:08 AM Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

You will be scheduled for March 4. The only issue is the leaded tape and the photograph provided for the storm 
windows. If the storm windows truly have a wood exterior, they will be fine. My understanding is that the only storm 
window line Marvin makes that we accept is the Alpine line, but they may have new products of which I’m not aware. 
Please try to provide a brochure for the products. 

  

Tim Askin, Senior Planner 

Historic Preservation Commission 

City of Milwaukee 
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414-286-5712 

Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 

  

NEW OFFICE LOCATION 

Zeidler Municipal Building 

841 N. Broadway, Rm B1 

  

  

  

From: Samuel Radcliffe [mailto:samuel.radcliffe@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, February 03, 2019 5:09 PM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission 
Subject: Application for Certificate of Appropriateness 

  

Please see attached and let me know if you have any questions.  

  

I would appreciate it if you would confirm receipt and let me know when the application will go 
before the commission. 

  

Thank you. 

  

...Sam 

  

Samuel J. Radcliffe 

2912 E. Belleview Place 

Milwaukee,  WI 53211 

  

Cell:     414.964.6400 
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The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted 
from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is 
subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee 
full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


